
Report of the Riccarton/Wigram Community Board to the Council meeting of 20 September 2007 

7. NOTICE OF MOTION 
 
 7.1 Marcella Gardens access to Dunbars Road 
 
  Under Standing Order 2.16, Helen Broughton tabled a Notice of Motion regarding improvements 

in access to Dunbars Road for residents of Marcella Gardens. 
 
  The Board resolved to request a report on options, with costs, for enabling residents from 

Marcella Gardens to reach the new  bus stop in Dunbars Road, noting that currently residents 
need to walk through two sections of grass that can become muddy and unpleasant. 

 
 


